
Blood Drive—October 19, 2021. We thank all the blood donors! There were twenty three donors, including some of 

our current and former staff, that showed up for the WSU Haysville Blood Drive yesterday. Your generosity and kind-

ness were deeply appreciated when there is such a need for donated blood! We thank Lilly Steichen at Red Cross for 

collaborating with our staff Danielle Gabor (Associate Director) and Kylie Sharpe (Admin Specialist) to put up this suc-

cessful event! The Red Cross Team was very efficient and professional - all donors said the donation process was quick 

and painless. Until next time....  






